
     
  
 
 
September 8, 2019 
 
 
To the Members of the Recreation, Culture and Airpark Services Commission 
 
The RiverMonsters Swim Club is excited to be hosting our 4th annual Hope Swim Meet 
on June 13 and June 14, 2020.  
 
This year, our swim meet hosted 8 clubs from the Fraser Valley Region, plus Merritt, 
Delta and Kelowna. The meet continues to grow every year with 2019 having 305 
swimmers ! The Hope RiverMonsters Swim Meet and the competitive quality of the 
RiverMonsters swimmers is creating an amazing reputation for our small Club. We 
have quickly become one of the most popular swim meets. 
 
As The RiverMonsters Swim Club is a not-for-profit member of the British Columbia 
Summer Swim Association for youth aged 3 -18 from Hope, Yale, Boston Bar, 
Sunshine Valley and surrounding communities the team is asking you to consider 
supporting our organization again in 2020 by waiving of the pool and conference centre 
kitchen fees for the 2020 Hope Invitational Swim Meet. 
 
We appreciate your consideration and look forward to presenting the amazing results 
that the swimmers and organization have achieved in 2019. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
C.​ ​Freimark 
 
Catherine Freimark 
President, RiverMonsters Swim Club 

       www.rivermonsersswimclub.ca 


